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Y7/8  Netball 

 
TBC 

24 Mar, 2019 
 

Y7  Football 
 

St Richard Reynolds CC 

 
 
  
 
 
 
   
 

Headteacher’s 

Update 

 Forthcoming Events 

2nd April – Turing House Friends’ Meeting, 7pm (Teddington 

site) 

3rd and 4th April – Year 7 Parents’ Evenings (Hampton site) 

                                 Second Hand Clothes Sale 

5th – 9th April – Y8 Barcelona Trip 

5th April – last day of term 

23rd April – first day of term 5 
     

   

 

 

   

The Ishami Foundation 

The Ishami Foundation draws on genocide survivor 

experience to help us all connect to our common 

humanity.  Jack & Luke Lawrence have been inspired by 

the foundation’s #Kwibuka25 project and have 

produced a great presentation to raise awareness. 

You can view their project here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QO1GdSuIIl0&f

eature=youtu.be  

AQA GCSE Religious Studies – 58 days to 
improve your grade 

Day 27 – Explain two Christian teachings about the 
Trinity. Refer to scripture in your answer.  

Day 28 – Give two ways in which Christians believe God 
shows his benevolence.  

Day 29 – Give two of the holy books in Islam other than 
the Qur’an.  

Day 30 – Describe the concept of annulment. 

Day 31 – Explain two contrasting religious beliefs about 
homosexual relationships.  

Day 32 – Give two features of holy wars.  

Day 33 – Explain two contrasting Christian views on 
homosexuality. 

Spanish – Year 10    

Year 10 are busy 

preparing for their 

first GCSE practice 

speaking assessment. 

Some classes will 

begin next week and 

others in the last 

week of term. 

Students should be 

practising questions 

from modules 5 and 

6, and revising photo description language.  

Uniform & Equipment check 

Tutors will be making uniform and equipment checks in 

tutor time next week.  

Please help us by checking that your son/daughter has 

all the correct equipment needed for lessons, the 

correct school bag, and all uniform is correct, including 

the length of skirts.  

If you are unsure of any details you can find all the 

information on the school website:  

https://www.turinghouseschool.org.uk/uniform.php 
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International Women’s Day/Votes for 
Schools 

Well done 9AN for their feedback being posted on the 

Votes for Schools PowerPoint this week! 

Food Technology 

This week over 100 students have completed a range of 

food practical assessments and there has been some 

outstanding cooking.  

Two students to note: Josh McKiernan made fresh pasta 

with spinach, to make green pasta for his lasagne. Lance 

Chowdhury made two meals in a double lesson which 

consisted of a garnished curry, rice and paratha. 
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Congratulations – Year 9 

Many congratulations to Leah K on gaining a distinction 

in her ballet exam - fantastic result! 

Pacey Foster - a huge well done to Pacey Foster for 

competing in the Gymnastics British Championships. He 

produced an exceptional performance to be just 10 

points off the top spot! Well done, Pacey! 

Joshua Jarvis – Congratulations to Joshua for gaining his 

Grade 5 euphonium with distinction! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second-Hand Uniform Sale – Can you help? 

We will be holding a second-hand uniform sale on 3rd 

and 4th April at the Year 7 parents' evening. Please pop 

it into your diaries and if you are able to help sort out 

the uniforms or supervise the sale, please email us 

at  thf@turinghouseschool.org.uk  

We need Turing House branded clothing - no more 

white shirts or grey trousers, please! If you have any 

items you can donate to the sale please label them for 

"Turing House Friends" and drop them off at either site.  

Thank you. 

 

Teddington Girls Rugby Event 

We are hosting an event on 31st March at Bushy Park for 

any girls that are interested in playing rugby.  

The session will cover a range of core skills and 

hopefully get a few mini games in.  

The session will be held at Bushy Park from 9.45am until 

11.45am. There will be a variety of ages there as well as 

some of the women's first team to help out and answer 

any questions there might be. Refreshments will be 

available. We look forward to seeing you there. 

Good Diabetes Care in School Award 

 Turing House School has been awarded 

the ‘Good Diabetes Care in School Award’ 

which is a fantastic achievement!  The 

award recognises schools who make sure 

children and teenagers with Type 1 Diabetes get the 

care and support they need so they can reach their 

potential. 
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Year 8 Spanish Teachers! 

A big well done and congratulations to our Year 8 

students: Stanley, Luke R, Mae, Siana, Sam B, Anton, 

Caiden, Toby R and Olly P who represented the school 

brilliantly last Thursday at Stanley Primary School. They 

spent weeks preparing and practising to teach Year 6 a 

thirty minute Spanish lesson.  

Year 6 enjoyed it so much that Turing House has been 

asked to return next year and do the same with more 

classes. If any other students would be interested in 

teaching Spanish to other surrounding Primary schools, 

please talk to Ms Harman. 

Literacy Focus 

Colons are used for three main reasons: 

To join two clauses together, where the 

second clause explains the first. E.g. I can’t 

wait for Monday: I’ve got a 6 period day. 

To introduce items in a list. E.g. I have three wishes: 

more time, more money, more sleep. 

To introduce a quotation. E.g.  The writer used her 

favourite quote: ‘all’s well that ends well’. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Mail Outlook/Hotmail Spam Issue 

We have been advised by ParentMail of an issue with 

Outlook and Hotmail inboxes incorrectly classifying 

ParentMail emails as spam, meaning parents may be 

unaware of emails they are receiving from ParentMail. 

 They are trying to resolve this issue but in the 

meantime, please check your junk/spam folder to check 

whether any messages have come though from school, 

and add ParentMail to your safe senders list to try to 

prevent this from happening.  

Easter Activities 
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THS Friends Meeting 

The next Turing House Friends Meeting is at 7pm, 

Tuesday 2nd April, Teddington 

site. Come and meet the new 

committee and find out how to 

get involved.  

Lots of events are planned that 

you can get involved with and 

we'd love to hear your ideas! #savethedate #pta 

#loveyourschool #howcanyouhelp 
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